
MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 64620 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 

February 27, 2012 

Mary Holzer, EDA Assistant 
City of Perham 
Perham City Hall 
P.O. Box 130 
Perham, MN 56573 

600 North Robert Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

VIAE-MAIL 
(mho]zer@cityofperham.com) 

Re: A-7789 Perham/Perham Township 
(Ordinance No. 333; City of Perham Property; 1.36 acres) 

Dear Ms. Holzer: 

Voice: (651) 361-7900 
TTY: (651) 361-7878 
Fax: (651) 361-7936 

The Office of Administrative Hearings acknowledges receipt of the above-referenced ordinance 
for annexation to the City of Perham. Please refer to the above-referenced docket number in 
future communications regarding this proposed annexation. 

As discussed with Ms. Lin of this office, you will send a map showing the area proposed for 
annexation in relationship to the entire city as well clarifying whether the property is tax exempt. 
Our office will be returning Check No. 056086 in the amount of $200.00. In addition, a filing fee 
of$100.00 will be mailed to this office. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

~1:!.}/-tJrM.._ 
State Program Administrator, Senior 
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit 
star .holman(a),state.mn. us 
651-361-7909 
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